
The Pima County Recorder’s Office is improving the Ballot by Mail process, 
moving to a one-envelope solution to increase efficiency and expedite 
election results.

Beginning with the Congressional District 7 election cycle, Ballot by Mail 
voters will receive a single envelope that combines the Ballot Affidavit and 
return envelopes. This will replace the previous two-envelope system.

Key Benefits of the Single-Envelope System:
• Speeds up ballot processing, leading to faster early ballot reporting
• Simplifies the voting process by eliminating confusion over multiple envelopes
• Reduces “naked” ballots, which are ballots returned witout required affidavits
• Lowers the costs by printing and mailing fewer envelopes
• Decreases paper waste, making the process more enviromentally friendly 
• Maintains privacy and security by assuring that no affiliation is visible on the 

envelope, as ballots travel securely from one government agency to another
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